Nordic-Baltic Constituency Meeting in Copenhagen, Denmark, September 28,
2021

Representatives from the Nordic-Baltic capitals met with ED Lene Lind and Advisor Sanne Helt in
Copenhagen on September 28th. The Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs hosted the meeting. ED Lind
provided updates about the World Bank Group and briefed about main themes and preparations for the
upcoming Annual Meeting. Also IDA20 negotiations, coordination between the WBG and IMF (SDR),
Afghanistan, human rights and traceability of polysilicon supply chains, as well as NBC coordination were
discussed.



